

## Status

It is with great sadness and regret we have had to **CANCEL**. With winds of 22mph and gusting over 40mph straight down the harbour we do not feel it safe to run the event. We would like to thank you all for supporting our event and hope to see you at our next event on Sunday 12th November. We'll be in touch with those who have paid to issue refunds. Sorry and thank you.